
AS GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS YOU CANNOT
AFFORD LESS IN SERVICE AND QUALITY THAN
THATS OFFERED BY THE ADVERTIZERS IN

THE "GRASS ROOT"

Worzella, Supt. of Bullseye C. C .• in an effort to promote
a good attendance at the Ridges has offered their courses
to you as members of the WGCSA to be played the weekend
prior to the meeting or the following couple of days after-
wards. They have offered to assist with hotel/motel reser-
vations if you are interested. Please phone and set up your
game. well in advance. Please, no walk ons. Bill Roberts,
Supt .• Stevens Point C.C. phone 715341 1855. Bruce Worzella.
Supt .• BUllseye C.C.-phone 715-423-2204. Jeff Bottensek.
Supt .• Waupaca C.C.-phone 715-258-5435 or 715-258-7953.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
FROM THE GOLF COMMITTEE,

Our July meeting at Bluemound was the largest of the
year. Large numbers for our meetings are great; but it's
even better When the host club can anticipate and prepare
properly for our members. This was not the case at Blue-
mound. Over 70 played golf when 47 were signed up in ad-
vance, and nearly 90 people had dinner when we had reser-
vations for 64. A situation such as that is an embarrass-
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CREED

WISCONSIN STATE GOLF COURSE

SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION

We. the members of the Wisconsin State Superintendents Association,
depend upon the unity, as well as the professionalism of our member-
ship, to cultivate and maintain superior golf turf as well as golf atmos-
pbere.

The knowledge that is gained through continued education and exper-
ience in tur/grass maintenance should be openly shared with mutual
trust and comradarie among [ellotu members. To strive for further and
continued knowledge and excellence in all phases of golf course main-
tenance is our ambition.

The proud legacy 0/ our profession depends upon the pride and integ-
rity which each individual takes within himself.

ment to our association. and should also be to you.
Because of our negligent attitude: the following policy

change has been adapted, and it will be adhered to: if a
return card is not received by the Friday before the meeting,
or if I do not ~et a phone call before noon on that same
Friday, you will not be expected. Should you shoW up, with-
out a reservation you will not be aL'lowe d the facilities of
the club.

Dave Murgatroyd will be OJr host on Sept. 12 at the
Ridges for our Tournament Meeting. Lunch will be on your
own, but a salad bar and Prime Rib Dinner is on the agenda
for $10.00. Carts are limited I so sign up early. Get your
foresomes together and r-e-tur-n your card by Sejrt. 9.

Locke r oon facilities are limited I so if you want to
shower following golf, bring your own shower equipment--
soap, towel, etc. Hope to see you all on the 12th.


